WATERBURY

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

Notice of Scheduled Work

Exchange Place Street Revitalization Phase 2
Lower Bank Street Mill and Paving

The Construction of the Exchange Place Street Revitalization Phase 2 has been progressing.

During the week of July 22" to July 25™ the contractor will be milling and paving at the
intersection of Grand Street and Bank Street. The contractor will also be milling and paving
from the Bank Street intersection down lower Bank Street to the I-84 ramps. The contractor
intends to have a lane of traffic open at all times, however, expect delays.

Future notices and updates will be provided as the contractor moves to different sections of the
project.

See next page for an area map showing the location of the paving work.

Tel: (203) 346-2607 - Fax: (203) 346-3910 - 83 Bank Street, 3rd Floor « Waterbury, CT 06702
www.wdconline.org
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